
Fourth  Degree  Knights  o f  Columbus  
FATHER HENNEPIN PROVINCE 

ANNUAL PROVINCIAL MEETING 
September 8 thru 10th , 2017 

Sawmill Creek Resort 
400 Sawmill Creek 
Huron, Ohio 44839 

 
Dear Sir Knights & Ladies: 

 

    The annual Provincial Meeting of the Fr. Hennepin Province will be held on September 8th thru September 10th, 
Sawmill Creek Resort, 400 Sawmill Creek, Huron, Ohio 44839.  An invitation is extended to all Sir Knights, and their 
Ladies, of the Fr. Hennepin Province to come welcome the newly appointed Vice Supreme Master SK Cliff Wasmund and 
Lady Susan, and enjoy this special event.  

  
• Friday night dinner is now open to all at a cost $30 per person.  
• Your registration fee of $50.00 per person will include the following: new training sessions, special presentation on 

leadership, Saturday Night Banquet, entertainment and hospitality.  
• The program for the women, Saturday morning after Mass, with Continental Breakfast will cost $20.00.   
• The Provincial Friar and any District or Assembly Friars present will celebrate the Saturday Memorial Mass for 

deceased Sir Knights, and the Sunday Liturgy Mass.   
• Dress code for the Banquet is tuxedo with social baldric for the Sir Knights and is cocktail dress for the Ladies.  

Regalia, if you have it, is required for Sunday Mass (be clean and sharp).  
 

    The Banquet meal choice has not yet been determined.  If you have special dietary needs, we will do everything possible 
to accommodate them.  However, we must know well in advance of the banquet; last minute requests may not be 
accommodated. Please note on registration form.  

 

    At the Banquet, tables will be reserved for our dignitaries.  In addition, if any Assembly makes reservations for an eight 
(8) person table, one will be reserved for them.  Tables will be reserved in the order in which the reservations and payment 
are received.  However, all checks must be in to your Assembly and received by Provincial Administrator by August 
25th to be considered for group seating. The enclosed reservation form is to be used by the Faithful Navigator and/or 
Comptroller for recording reservations.  

 

    NOTE: Worthy Sir Knight, please make your $50.00 per person and $20.00 per lady reservation directly with your 
Assembly if you want to reserve a table.  All checks must be in to your Assembly so that one check can be submitted.  We 
can still take individual reservations with no seating arrangements, but your money must be in the hands of Provincial 

Executive Administrator Joseph Solomon no later than August 25th, 2017.  Checks from Assembly Checking 
Accounts made out to “HENNEPIN PROVINCE Annual Meeting” are preferred instead of personal checks.  
 

Please contact Joe Solomon at 740.537.2333 or jsolo910@aol.com with any questions. 
Mail CHECK and COMPLETED RESERVATION FORM to Provincial Executive Administrator: 
 
Provincial Executive Administrator 
Joe Solomon 910 N. 4th Street   Toronto, OH 43964-1628 
 

Please make your hotel reservations directly with Sawmill Creek Resort (see the attached information 
letter). Phone 419 433-3800, ext 1.  Be sure to identify yourself as being with the Knights of Columbus.   
 

Thanks and God Bless You for Standing Strong for Church and Country,  
 

    The Provincial Committee 
Donald L. Hall 
Vice Supreme Master 
 

 


